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12/21/2022 
 
Susan E. Porter, M.D., Laboratory Director 
Cleveland Clinic 
9500 Euclid Ave., HS1-04  
Cleveland, OH  44195 
ATTN: Maureen Carr 
 
RE:  Cleveland Clinic Hillcrest Nonwaived Point of Care 
6780 Mayfield Rd. 
Mayfield Heights, OH  44124 
 
Dear Dr. Porter: 
 
We have received your application for a Certificate of Accreditation under the Clinical Laboratory Improvement Amendments of 
1988 (CLIA).  The application process takes several weeks to process.  This letter will serve as acknowledgment and 
documentation of your application.    
 
CLIA user fees are based on the annual Test volume/Certificate type on the application.  Final fee determination is made by the 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). Certificates will not be mailed until your CLIA user fees have been paid. 
  
Certificate Type: Certificate of Accreditation     
CLIA #: 36D2273698 
 
You will receive a billing coupon directly from CMS.  This coupon will include your CLIA number.  Follow the instructions for 
submitting your fees exactly as described.  Upon payment of this fee, your CLIA Certificate will be effective for a 2 year period of 
time.  Following the receipt and processing of your payment, CMS will mail your CLIA Certificate to the address provided on your 
CMS-116 application.  You may reference your CLIA Certificate for your CLIA number and the effective dates of your CLIA 
certification.  
  
Laboratories issued a Certificate of Registration or Certificate of Accreditation are required to have an  
on-site inspection in order to determine that all program requirements are met as required by section 353 of the Public Health Service 
Act (the PHS Act).  The Certificate issued by CMS will allow you to perform testing until the on-site inspection can be completed.   
 
If I can be of further assistance in this matter, you can reach us at CLIA@odh.ohio.gov, call (614)644-1845 or fax (614)564-2478. 
 
Sincerely, 
Shannon M. Richey, R.N. 
Shannon Richey, RN 
Survey Administrator 
CLIA Laboratory Program Supervisor 
Bureau of Survey and Certification  
 
SR/BP  
 


